
Amendment #1 
Port of Ilwaco Bulkhead Project 

 
 

Pre-bid Meeting 
 

To comply with  legal notification requirements, the Port will be setting up an additional 
date and time for a second pre-bid meeting for the Port of Ilwaco Bulkhead Project. 
 
 The second pre-bid meeting will be held on September 10, 2024, at 10 am. The 
meeting will start at the Port of Ilwaco Office in the board room upstairs at 165 Howerton 
Way SE and then will move over to the bulkhead area on the West side of the port 
marina. 
 
 If prospective bidders attended the previous pre-bid meeting, they are not 
required to attend the meeting on September 10, 2024. The questions that were asked 
at the August 20, 2024, meeting will be answered by our engineering firm as well as any 
questions asked on September 10, 2024, meeting. They will then be submitted via email 
to all who attended both meetings. The questions and answers will also be added to the 
port website, www.portofilwaco.com. 
 
 

Bid Opening Date 
 

Due to an added pre-bid meeting, the Port will be postponing the Bid Opening Date by 
one week. The new date set for the Bid Opening Date will be October 2, 2024.  
 
The other requirements still apply. 
 
  


